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Book Week Scotland- Book Sale 
14th- 18th November 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
 
Book Week Scotland takes place from 14th to 18th November 2022, and following the great success and 
enthusiasm shown for our Book Sales in previous years, we are pleased to let you know that we are planning to 
hold another one in Netherlee during that week. However, arrangements for this will be a little different this time, 
than in previous sessions. 
 
To enable parents to have the opportunity to view the books on sale themselves, the Book Sale will be open for 
parents and families to visit, with their children, at the following times during Book Week - 

 

Monday 14th November 3.10pm- 4pm 

Parent Meeting Evening 
Tuesday 15th November 

3.10pm- 6.55pm 

Parent Meeting Evening 
Wednesday 16th November 

3.10pm- 6.55pm  

Thursday 17th November 3.10pm- 4pm 

 
 
Children in school will also have the opportunity to visit our Book Sale during the day with their classes to browse 
books. However, purchases will only be able to be made during the times when the Book Sale is open to parents 
and families, and therefore, children should not bring any money into school please. We hope that these 
arrangements will be supportive of all our families’ individual circumstances and ease any additional pressure to 
make purchases. Prices of books on offer range from £2.99 to £12.99 and information about some of the books 
that will be available to purchase in school is provided here The books - Travelling Book Fairs (scholastic.co.uk) 

 
Unfortunately, we are unable to take electronic payments therefore, please make cash purchases only. 
 
Our nursery will of course also be celebrating Book Week and the Book Sale is also open to our nursery families 
during the same times above. If you would like to, please just pop along and have a look at the great selection of 
books available for all ages of child. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support with our Book Sales. We believe that they are an exciting 
and engaging way to promote reading for our children. In addition, any profits made by the school will be used, 
as they have in the past, to enhance the range of literacy resources and variety of texts that are available for our 
children to enjoy in school.  
 
Kindest regards, 
Lorna Wharton 
 
Principal Teacher 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books

